
TOWN OF APEX 
OFFICE OF THE TOWN CLERK 

 

PO Box 250, Apex, North Carolina  27502 
Phone (919) 249-1260 Fax (919) 249-3305 

E-mail: allen.coleman@apexnc.org 
 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

The Town Council of Apex, North Carolina has scheduled a Public Hearing to be held at 6:00 p.m. 
at Apex Town Hall, 73 Hunter Street, on the 28th day of June, 2022, on the question of annexation 
of the following property requested by petition filed pursuant to G.S. 160A-31: 
 

Annexation Petition #728 
1408 and 1410 Zeno Road  

 
Residents may submit written comments to the Town Council with attention marked to 
the Town Clerk Allen Coleman; P.O. Box 250; Apex, NC 27502 or by email at 
allen.coleman@apexnc.org.  Please use subject line “Annexation Petition No. 728” and 
include your first and last name, your address, and your phone number in your written 
statements. Written comments will be accepted until 3:00 PM on Tuesday, June 28, 
2022. 
Questions should be directed to the Town Clerk Allen Coleman at 
allen.coleman@apexnc.org or 919-249-1260. 

 
_______________________________________ 

      Allen L. Coleman, CMC, NCCCC 
      Town Clerk 

Post dates  June 17, 2022 through June 28, 2022 
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